
 
May 11, 2020 
 
 
Rep. Paul Marquart 
597 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
 
Dear Rep. Paul Marquart, 
 
Due to your vote to reject the collective bargaining agreements, HF 2768 on the House Floor on 
Monday, May 11, 2020, the MAPE PAC has voted unanimously to pull your endorsement. These 
contracts are negotiated in good faith with our employer, the Executive Branch, and are the cornerstone 
to fair terms and conditions of employment.  
 
This revocation will be posted publicly. Please remove any and all MAPE logos or references to our 
union’s endorsement of your candidacy.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Monica Weber 
MAPE PAC Chair 


